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Hello. My name is Norm Zorzit. My wife Betty & I live on the southeast corner of the Inman Side Road and
County Rd. 34 East. We are totally in favour of having this parcel of land amended to allow a dwelling to
be constructed on this site. We both recall when the lighting fixtures were stored on the loading dock in
sealed metal barrels on this site. I was present at the meeting at the former Gosfield North council along
with many neighbours. This meeting took place approximately January or February of 1997. At this
meeting, we were assured that there would be no danger of any environmental hazards. I know Mr.
Quadrini personally and am aware of the soil and water testing he has had done on this property. In
closing I would like to re-state that we are in favour of Mr. Quadrinis' request. Thank you....Norm & Betty
Zorzit...  


